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Conecuh County decided to replace its old county 
courthouse in 2005 at an estimated cost of $6.5 million. 
This was a significant savings as estimates to repair the 
old courthouse ran in the neighborhood of $10 million. 
For less money, the citizens of Conecuh County got 
a much larger, and more modern building at a much 
smaller price tag. Stromberg Architectural Products was 
part of the cost-saving process. The new government 
center opened in May 2007.

Stromberg fabricated columns, cornice, and an 
architrave for the new government center. Cast in 
Stromberg Glass Fiber Reinforced Polymer (GFRP), 
these architectural elements will last much longer 
than materials used when the older Conecuh County 
courthouse was built. 
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